
Waterbury Tree Committee 

April 4, 2016 meeting 

 

Present:  Jane Brown, Chuck Kletecka, Steve Lotspeich, Jack Carter 

Tree Planting Grant 

The Committee met at 5:30PM at the Waterbury Center Green to discuss the Tree 

Planting Grant Application due on April 16, 2016.  The grant is sponsored ty the 

Vermont Urban and Community Forestry Program and will award up to $1,000. 

It was agreed to apply for planting of three trees (preferably a type of maple) that 

suitable for the location along the eastern side of Maple Street. 

The Committee moved to the Jane Brown’s house for further discussion.  Jane will 

speak to the issue for approval at the Select Board meeting the same evening.  Jane 

has drafted the application and Steve will help finalizing it.  Jack will contact 

Monica Callan and Peter Holm about participating in the celebration.  Title of the 

event will be Revitalizing the Waterbury Center Green.  Jack will write about 

the Waterbury Center Grange and the new the Grange Culture Center for the grant 

application. 

Pests and Invasive Species Event 

This event will be co-sponsored with the Conservation Committee and held on 

Thursday, May 26
th

 at 7:00PM at the Steele Community Room.  Chuck will be the 

lead to organize event. 

Street Tree Inventory 

Proposed date is end of the summer.  Jack will contact Elise Stadler about good 

dates for her to help with the inventory. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 PM 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jack Carter 


